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HAITI DEAF STUDENTS BAPTIZED
“The messenger was John the Baptist. In the 
wilderness, he preached that people should be 
baptized to show they had repented of their sins, 
and turned to God for forgiveness.” Mark 1:4-5 
That is exactly what 20 Deaf students did in May 2024. 
They made their way to a local river (yes, in one truck) 
to follow Christ in baptism. What a great joy it was for 
our students and Deaf pastors Jacob and Donalt to 
celebrate this milestone in their faith journey.

It is an anomaly for a Deaf child to receive an 
education in Haiti. God loves all His children. He 
continues to use Love Deaf Haiti, Inc. to open doors 
for language acquisition, academic knowledge, and 
ultimately the understanding of the Word of God. 
Your support continues to make a difference in the 
lives of the forgotten children in Haiti. We join Paul in 
his prayer.
“I pray that your love will overflow more and 
more, and that you will keep on growing in 
knowledge and understanding. But I want you to 
understand what really matters, so that you may 
live pure and blameless lives until the day Christ 
Jesus returns..” Philippians 1:9,10 

GRADUATION CELEBRATION 2024

And all who have been united with Christ in 
baptism have put on Christ, like putting on new 
clothes. Galatians 3:27
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VENMO
@LoveDeafHaiti

PAYPAL
Donations@lovedeafhaiti.org

CHECK

Love Deaf Haiti, Inc. 
13115 Plumas Wood Ln
Bakersfield, Ca 93314

Payable to Love Deaf Haiti

LoveDeafHaiti.org | Support@LoveDeafHaiti.org | 661-203-6753 | 661-735-1715 (VP & text only) 

PRAISES
- FINANCIAL GIVING, 

and God’s provision
- PROTECTION and 

safety, for Deaf staff, and 
children at the school 
and in the community.

- ONGOING SUPPORT of 
Love Deaf Haiti Board 
members.

PRAYERS
- CONTINUED SAFETY 

and food availability for 
our Deaf children and 
staff.

-  OPEN BORDERS for 
safe travel into Haiti in 
the near future.

- WISDOM for future plans 
for a vocational program 
for the older Deaf 
graduate students.

- NEED FOR A FUTURE 
fundraising event.

VBS SUPPORTS LOVE DEAF HAITI 

PRAYER REQUESTS:

Laurelglen Bible Church (LBC) Summer ‘24 Vacation Bible 
School embraced Love Deaf Haiti with prayers, finances, and 
abundance of enthusiasm. Over 500 participants shouted and 
signed “LOVE DEAF HAITI “ so loud it almost broke Pastor 
Jeff’s Hearing aid. 😉
The enthusiasm and tangible support from these generous 
children made it possible to provide hygiene kits for each deaf 
child to start the new school year. New mattresses for the boys 
and girls dorms will also be purchased.
Thank you LBC - VBS ‘24

The generous will prosper; those who 
refresh others will themselves be refreshed. 
Proverbs 11:25
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